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Upcoming Events

Sept. 20 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am at church

Sept. 23 - Cross country meet at FVL, Appleton -
4:30 pm

Sept. 24 - Volleyball vs. Faith Christian (Home)-
4:00 pm

Sept. 28 - Peshtigo Historical Day Parade

Oct. 2 - Pioneer Kickoff Potluck - 5:30 pm, at Zion

Oct. 6-12 - Fire Prevention Week

Hot Lunch
This week’s hot lunch
will be sloppy joes
provided by Bryce
Langin’s family. The
cost is $2.00.

Mission Offering
Progress:
Last week’s chapel
offering for God’s
Kingdom was $57.00
bringing our total to
$132 for the semester.

Peshtigo Historical Day Parade
Our school will be participating in the Peshtigo Historical Day Parade
this year on September 28th. The parade begins at 10:30 am but we
would like everyone to be at our float spot by 10:15 am. Our spot in
the parade will be Line 2, Unit or Spot #22 on North Wood Ave. You

will have to park somewhere near Wood Ave and then walk to our site. Everyone from
school is invited to come and be a part of the parade with us. If anyone would like to
make a donation of candy for the parade, we would greatly appreciate it.



School Themed T-Shirts
Our new school themed T-shirts will be picked up today and will be sent home with your
child/children on Thursday and Friday (for the 4K students). We are asking that any
children who will be in the Peshtigo Historical Day parade to please wear this new t-shirt
for the parade.

Volleyball
The Trinity/St. John’s volleyball team will play their first match next week, Tuesday,
September 24 against Faith Christian School at Trinity Lutheran School in Marinette
beginning at 4:00 pm.

150th Church Anniversary Service
St. John Lutheran Church will be celebrating the 150th anniversary of its founding back
on January 1, 1874, under the name the Evangelical Lutheran Church of St. John. There
will be a special thanksgiving service on October 13th, 2024 beginning at 10:30 am.
The students from our school in Grades 4K - 7th , along with the Sunday School children
will be singing in that service. Following the worship service, there will be a potluck
fellowship meal in the church basement. Everyone from our school is invited to join in
this special day of celebration.

Picture Retake Day
Lifetouch Photography will be at our school on Monday, November 11th for a Picture
Retake Day for those who missed Picture Day on August 1st. Also, if a parent would like
to have their child’s picture retaken, please inform Mrs. Sargent soon so she can
schedule you in on that morning. You must also bring back the original portrait packet
on that day, so it can be given back to the photographer.

Mursau’s Piggly Wiggly Fundraiser
Mursau’s Piggly Wiggly in Coleman will hold a “Round Up” for St. John Lutheran School
in September. Round Up is a fund-raising program where shoppers can “round up” their
purchases at Piggly Wiggly. The money that is raised in September will go into a fund to
help cover the cost of new flooring in two of the classrooms here at St. John Lutheran
School. If you happen to be shopping at the Piggly Wiggly in Coleman and hear of the
“Round Up” for St. John Lutheran School, please consider donating.




